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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1140, as introduced, transfers the Oklahoma Chief International Protocol Office from the 

Office of the Secretary of State to the Department of Commerce. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1140 move the duties of the Oklahoma Chief International Protocol Office from the 

Secretary of State’s office to the Department of Commerce. According to the Department of 

Commerce they will not need to hire any additional employees to fulfill this role. Therefore, as 

the Department is an appropriated agency, but does not foresee the need for additional funds, the 

State’s budget and appropriations should not be impacted.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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